PUBLIC HEARING FOR TYRRELL COUNTY 
2017 SCHEDULE OF VALUES

	Pursuant to GS 105-317, the 2017 proposed schedules, standards, and rules to be used in appraising real property in Tyrrell County were presented to the Board of County Commissioners at the September 20, 2016 board meeting and are available for public inspection in the Tyrrell County assessor’s office at 106 S. Water Street Columbia, NC 27925. 
	The Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing on the proposed 2017 Schedule of Values, Standards and Rules at 1:00 p.m. October 18, 2016 in the conference room of the Tyrrell County office building, 106 Water Street Columbia, NC 27925. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	This the 21 day of September, 2016.
Penny R. Owens, Clerk

